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On Monday 18 and Tuesday 19 May 2020 between 9:30pm and 5:00am, outbound access from Parkland 

Boulevard onto Roma Street will be temporarily closed. A signed detour will be in place via the intersection of Parkland 

Boulevard/ College Road/Wickham Terrace. 

Inbound access from Roma Street onto Parkland Boulevard will remain open.  

Refer to the map below for the location of the closure and the detour route. Traffic control and signage will be in place to 

assist the community through these changes. Access to properties will be maintained.  

During the closure, a mobile crane will be set-up on Parkland Boulevard to lift oversized power equipment from a delivery 

truck into the site. Work is subject to relevant approvals and suitable weather conditions. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Project information 

To subscribe for project updates, visit www.crossriverrail.qld.gov.au and follow the sign-up prompts at the bottom of 

each page. If you have any questions at any time you can call 1800 010 875 to speak to a member of the Cross River 

Rail Tunnel and Stations contractor team. 

Night time closure - Parkland Boulevard 

To enable delivery and unloading of oversized equipment to the Roma Street tunnelling site, 

temporary night time closures of Parkland Boulevard are required. 


